
Inclusion Survey – Summer 2024 
 

Our Inclusion Survey was sent out to all parents and received 74 responses; 21% of these were for children with a SEN 
Support Plan. 
 

Responses for the children who have a SEN Support Plan: 

 
 

Responses for the children who do not have a SEN Support Plan: 

 



13% of respondents wanted to share with us what has worked well for their child or what we could do better.  
This is a selection of the responses: 
 
What is working for your child? What has gone well during the last 6 months? 
 
"He needs time to observe, find his feet before he inserts himself into a situation. His teacher really understood that and 
allowed him to build confidence in his own time." 
 
"His needs are recognised and the school are trying to meet them to the best of their ability bearing in mind the lack of 
funding currently in place." 
 
"The staff at Emmer Green Primary are approachable, helpful and kind to both students and parents." 
 
What is not working for your child? What could have gone better during the last 6 months? 
 
"He doesn't always ask for help and let you know when he finds something tricky or hard." 
 
"There is absolutely no doubt about the fact that with the current classroom set up and staffing, my child is unable to 
access the school curriculum. He needs to be taught in a much smaller group due to his learning needs. However I can 
appreciate that funding is extremely stretched and that this is outside the school's control." 
 
What could we do better to support your child in school? 
 
"Everything we have received so far has been amazing. Looking forward to her starting the zones of regulation in 
September as I think this will help her out so much." 
 
"Her reading and writing ability we can increase." 


